
To whom it may concern, 

I have had the pleasure of working with Larry Anderson during the past year in a variety of functions: 

Veridian Credit Union Customer, Des Moines Junior Chamber (Jaycees) Board of Directors and as a 

faculty member of Grand View University.  

He has a passion for altruism and community service. Larry not only serves on the Des Moines Jaycees 

Board of Directors, but is also is the incoming President of Ankeny Young Professionals and also very 

active within the Ankeny Chamber of Commerce. In this capacity he has also served as ambassador 

welcoming new Chamber members and helping them grow their business. He is exceptionally responsible 

and volunteers to jump in and help out with any task from the mundane to the challenging. I have rarely 

met a Jaycee member over the past five years upon whom I can rely on as much as Larry. 

I have been a long time customer of Veridian Credit Union, where Larry is a Business Relationship 

Officer. Larry professionalism is superb. I first met Larry as he volunteered to speak to one of my Finance 

classes about choosing a career in the world of Finance. I was so impressed with Larry’s engaging and 

well thought out presentation that I soon followed up with him regarding Veridian. Larry’s can do attitude 

and “customer service first” mentality helped convinced the Des Moines Jaycees to move their banking 

relationships to Veridian after being at their previous banking institution for over a decade. 

Larry has shown the ability to establish an excellent rapport with many different constituents including 

his peers, customers, administrators, and staff. Larry is genuinely interested in helping others and 

provides customer service that goes above and beyond.  

Larry is self-assured and calmly handles the stress associated with an always busy professional and 

personal schedule. He not only managed the transition well after moving to Des Moines less than two 

years ago, but wasted no time in getting active in his own community.  

As you can tell, I think very highly of Larry and recommend him without reservations for this opportunity 

or any other endeavors he chooses to pursue. Please let me know if you have any further questions about 

this outstanding young professional. 

Dr. Ryan Anderson 

Assistant Professor of Business 

Grand View University 

randerson@grandview.edu 
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